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Roberta DiMezza

From: Ladino, Brian R <bladino@friars.providence.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, February 12, 2025 10:50 AM
To: Rep. Craven, Robert E.; Rep. McEntee, Carol Hagan; Rep. Knight, Jason; Rep. Ajello, Edith 

H.; Rep. Batista, Jose F.; Rep. Bennett, David A.; Rep. Caldwell, Justine A.; Rep. Casimiro, 
Julie A.; Rep. Corvese, Arthur J.; Rep. Cruz, Cherie L.; Rep. Dawson, Matthew S.; Rep. Felix,
Leonela; Rep. Hopkins, Marie A.; Rep. Noret, Thomas E.; Rep. Place, David J.; House 
Judiciary Committee

Subject: RI House Assisted Suicide Bill

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear House Representatives, 
 
My name is Brian Ladino, and I am a student here at Providence College. I am writing to ask for your 
opposition to the Assisted Suicide Bill. I believe that all human life is sacred, and that we do not have the right 
to determine when another person dies. I also know firsthand the sadness of losing a loved one to suicide, and 
know that suicide–even physician-assisted suicide–ends a life prematurely. 
 
Thank you so much for your time and consideration. 
Brian Ladino 


